
 
 

 

12 December 2019 

 

Corridor Access and Temporary Traffic Management 

Operations over the holiday period 

 

Dear Colleagues and Delivery Partners, 

 

Please be advised that CCC Corridor Managers and CTOC Temporary Traffic 

Management teams will be operating with skeleton staff during the below 

period. 

 

Friday 20 December 2019 until Monday 13 January 2020 

 

It is unlikely that any CAR or TMP applications will be reviewed during this 

period. 

 

Duty staff will be available 8am-4pm on the non-statutory holidays, normal 

operations will resume on Monday 13 January 2020. 

 

For any urgent or emergency issues please call 03 941 8999,  

or contact CTOC Duty line 03 941 8842 or email TMC@tfc.govt.nz. 

 

Thank you for all your contributions to the City and greater Christchurch during 

2019, wishing you all a happy and prosperous New Year ahead. 


